
 

             Living and Dying 
 

                              with Dementia: 
 

         Let’s talk about it! 
 

A new study targeting INFORMAL CAREGIVERS of persons living with dementia will soon be 

launched throughout Canada. 

The study focuses on Informal Caregivers’ Attitudes toward Extending Medical Assistance in 

Dying to Patients with Dementia. It will investigate the beliefs underlying informal caregivers’ 

attitudes on this issue, the value they attach to proposed safeguards as well as assessing their 

burden and unmet support needs. 

The study will be launched in autumn. At your request, you will be sent a survey questionnaire to 

fill out. To receive your questionnaire, please refer to the person whose name and contact 

information are listed at the bottom of this poster. 

Your opinion on this delicate issue is crucial. Resulting findings will help determine how society 

should respond to patients with dementia or to their families asking for assistance in dying. 

The study is led by Prof. GINA BRAVO, PhD, from the Université de Sherbrooke. 

Coinvestigators and 
International 
Collaborators: 

MARCEL ARCAND, MD, MSc (Université de Sherbrooke, Quebec) 
JOCELYN DOWNIE, SJD (Dalhousie University, Nova Scotia) 
SHARON KAASALAINEN, RN, PhD (McMaster University, Ontario) 
CEES HERTOGH, MD, PhD (Amsterdam, The Netherlands) 
SOPHIE PAUTEX, MD (Geneva, Switzerland)  
LIEVE VAN DEN BLOCK, PhD (Brussel, Belgium) 

 
CONTACT INFORMATION 
Alina Ruta, MA         
Research Assistant         
Research Centre on Aging, Room 4410 
1036, South Belvedere St., Sherbrooke QC J1H 4C4 
Toll-free number 1 877 838-2220, ext. 45651 
Mondays, Tuesdays, and Wednesdays  
Email: informal.caregivers@usherbrooke.ca   
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